
 

 

          

          

 

 

        

Local Council Meetings  

It was decided to continue local council meetings in person as follows: We will 

train all local council members on how to Zoom at the November meeting. 

Tues, Nov 27 (Exec Tues, Nov 20)    Westlock (RF staples)  

 

We will then discuss and vote on the possibility of the following format:  

No Dec meeting      

Tues, Jan 22 (Exec Tues, Jan 15)   Zoom 

Tues, Feb 26 (Exec Tues, Feb 19)   Zoom 

Tues, Mar 19 (Exec Tues, Mar 12)   Barrhead Outreach 

April AGM:  Date TBD (Exec Tues, Apr 16)   

Tues, May 28 (Exec Tues, May 21)   Location to be decided… 

TBAC (Teacher Board Advisory Committee) 

TBAC meets with the Superintendent and Board of Trustees on Thursday, 

November 22nd.  The topic of credit card purchases will be discussed where 

teachers are making purchases with their own personal credit cards where they 

benefit from points or personal gain.  Robert Twerdoclib (District Representative) 

advises teachers to not buy anything for schools with their credit cards because 

doing so risks teacher’s employment. 

 

LCM + 1 Contest 

Bring a friend to a LCM (either in person or via Zoom), and you and your guest 

will be entered into a draw to each win a $50 gift card. Draws will be made at 

the January LCM as well as the May LCM.  Our next local council meeting is on 

November 27th in Westlock at RF Staples upstairs in the Multi-Purpose Room. 
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Button Design Contest – Celebrating Religious Diversity! 

The Pembina Hills Diversity, Equity, and Human Rights Committee (DEHR) invites 

students of Pembina Hills Local to visually show the importance of acceptance 

of non-religious people as well as people from a range of religious backgrounds.  

Students are encouraged to design a button that celebrates religious diversity.  

See contest rules for more information.  Contest deadline is December 3, 2018.  

Prizes will be awarded! 

 

Induction and Retirement 2018 

There was a total of 161 people in attendance at our annual Induction and 

Retirement Social on Thursday, October 11th, 2018, up from 86 last year! This was 

our biggest Social to date! The food was awesome, the company even better! 

There was a total of 18 inductees and 27 retirees throughout Pembina Hills Local 

#22. We were also honoured to have our District Representative, Robert 

Twerdoclib, in attendance, who spoke on behalf of the ATA. Several trustees 

joined us for the event, as well as our superintendent, David Garbutt. 

     

                     2018 Retirees                   2018 Inductees 

 

 

 For more details, contact your               

School Representative 

 


